
 
 

 

Our Ref: WIN/947/AW 

Your Ref: Core Strategy rep: 2034 

Email: alison@southernplanning.co.uk

Date: 11th October, 2012 

Ms R Morton 
Programme officer 
Winchester City Council 
City offices 
Colebrook Street 
WINCHESTER 
Hants SO23 9LJ 

Status:  
 
Dear Ms Morton 
 
Winchester Core Strategy Examination – Comments submitted on behalf of Ms Connie 
Forbes (reference number 2034) forSession 3: Housing Strategy 
 
Ms Forbes has asked me to confirm to the Inspector that, although the Barton Farm development 
now has planning permissions, she is still strongly of the opinion that additional greenfield sites 
need to be allocated for housing around Winchester in order to give a choice of housing sites and 
house types.   
 
In relation to question (iv), Ms Forbes considers that the core Strategy should include a contingency 
allowance in order to have plans in place to provide additional housing sites should the houses not 
come forward as the Council expects. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Alison Wood 
Policy Planner 
 
Enclosure 
Cc 
 
 
 


